
Government of Goa 
GOVERNMENT POLYTECHIC, MAYEM – GOA 

TENDER NOTICE 
(Ref.No.12/12/2017/BSP) 

 
 On behalf of Governor of Goa, The Principal Govt. Polytechnic 

Mayem, Bicholim, invites sealed Tenders for running of Institute Canteen, 

initially for  a  period of one year,  from experienced license holder 

contractors who are already  in this line for a period  not less than two years, 

so as to reach him on or before 28/04/2017, at 3.00 p.m. 

 The tender forms with terms and conditions can be obtained from the 

institute Office at Mayem, Bicholim, against a written request, on or before 

28/04/2017 upto 1.00 p.m on payment of Rs.200/- (Non-refundable) 

 The tenders will be opened on the same day i.e on 28/04/2017 at 3.30 

p.m, in the Institute office, in presence of the Tenderers or their duly 

authorized representatives.  The tender should be superscribed as “Tender 

for Running of Institute Canteen.” 

 The Principal reserves the right to accept or reject any or all the tenders 

without assigning any reason thereof. 

 
 

 


